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Dear Parents, 

 

Children may come to school in fancy dress next Friday, 23rd October. 

 

We kindly ask that children would bring €2 to school next Friday. This year we are 

unable to collect shoeboxes on behalf of TEAM HOPE instead we hope that each 

classroom will make up their own shoebox online, with the money collected. You 

may also like to do one at home as a family – www.Teamhope.ie 

 

In light of the recent Government and HSE guidelines and in the interests of 

the safety of everyone in the school community, we would ask that you wear a 

mask and social distance while dropping off and collecting your children. 

 

We would like to remind you that school will be closed between Monday 26th 

October and Friday 30th October for mid-term break. 

 

Mise le meas, 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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